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PUBLIC NOTICE 

STOP SIGN REMOVAL 

EFFECTIVE April 13, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Stop Sign located at West Main Street and Central 

Ave. has been removed from service by the  

City of Dillingham.   

Please note that Street Signs of any type are property of the 

City of Dillingham and should never be removed by anyone.  

Street Name, Yield, Stop, MPH, or any directional or 

informational signs are critical for First Responders in an 

Emergency. Removing or defacing street signs are a form of 

theft or vandalism, do not remove them. 


